
 
 
John Murray 
President, CEO and Registrar of CICC  
jmurray@college-ic.ca 
 
15 April 2024  
 

RE: Appreciation for Addressing Concerns on CICC Portal and Registry  

 

Dear John, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express a heartfelt thank you for your prompt and 
attentive response to the concerns CAPIC recently raised. We appreciate your willingness to 
address these issues, which are critical to the professional standing and overall effectiveness of 
our members. 

We are grateful for your efforts to clarify the "Active - Practice Restricted" status to specify that 
these restrictions apply solely to IRB representation. This adjustment helps eliminate confusion 
among the public and potential clients about the scope of a licensee's practice limitations, thus 
safeguarding our members’ professional reputations. 

CAPIC continues to stand ready to support the CICC through participation in future pilots or 
tests to enhance the functionality and accuracy of the CICC portal. 

Thank you once again for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to continuing 
our productive partnership. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Dory Jade, C. Dir. 
Chief Executive Officer 
CAPIC-ACCPI 
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